
February 5, 1963 

Rabbi Ch. Mordecai Katz 
Telsher Yeshiva 
2800 Euelid 
‘Cleveland, Ohio 

Dear Rabbi Katz: 

Many many thanks for your kindness in sending me a copy 
of the "Shaurei Daat" which I found most edifying. 

I particularly was interested in the section you pointed 
out, Pages 197 to 199, 

Please convey my kindest respects to Rabbi Gifter, whom I 
hope to see when he comes to New York in the near future, 
please Ged, 

With kindest regards, 

Respectfully yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL eff


